## Dear Ms. Hampton:

Thank you for your comments (attached below) to Governor Steve Beshear regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208



I don't know if it will do any good complaining to you..but it is worth a try. I do not believe AEP should be allowed to charge these outrageous rates. My bill went from \$150 last month to

\$364 this month. We were without power 8 days. I do not understand how they can charge so much. How can people make it. I work everyday, my husband is disabled due to epilepsy and we are raising our

2 teenage boys. I don't know how people can pay this. Between other bills, medicine, groceries, etc. there is no way. Please let me know if there is any other place I need to submit a complaint to that might actually help all of us out. Thank you for your time in reading my concern. Have a blessed day. Tami Hampton